
From: Sara S
Sent: 26/02/2025 6:11:20 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: DA2025/0132

Good evening,

This is a ridiculous proposal and needs stopping. It will negatively impact the local residents
and cannot be allowed to go ahead.

This is opposite a busy residential area and is used daily by kids going to and from one of the
5+ local schools.

Brookvale Maccas is less than 4km away and Warringah Mall Maccas approx 2km. The road
is already hugely congested at peak times. It will stink, cause noise, litter and light pollution
for local residents. It'll be a late night hub for antisocial behaviour and is a huge loss of 7 miles
coffee roasters.

This is a ridiculous proposal and a huge problem for local residents. Don't tell me Maccas will
'listen to residents concerns', they don't give two hoots! This needs stamping out before it
gains traction. The local residents vehemently oppose this.

Kind regards
Sara
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